
Firm  selects  February
Employee of the Month

Curt Bauer

Curt Bauer, File Room Manager, is Phillips Murrah’s Employee
of the Month for February 2017.

“I don’t work or do any of what I do to get Employee of the
Month or to get recognized. I do it because it is my job and I
believe in what I do,” he said. “With that said, it is always
nice to be recognized by your peers, and it helps a lot toward
keeping up the daily grind.

“I love this firm’s progressive, proactive thinking, and the
fact that we, as a group, always want to be better this year
than we were last year. It is an honor to work here!”

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“Curt is so very thorough and conscientious that you know you
are in good hands when you ask him to do something,” Executive
Director Michelle Munda said. “He’s extremely dedicated to his
job and the Firm, and makes sure we know that he will do
whatever  is  required  in  every  situation,  whether  it’s
something really big or really small.  We are very lucky to
have him working here!”
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Phillips Murrah is the only law firm recognized as an Oklahoma
Top  Work  Place  by  The  Oklahoman/WorkplaceDynamics.  Our
Firm  strives  to  recognize  and  reward  our  employees  for
excellence. Each Employee of the Month is chosen by a monthly
survey of peers.
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